
MEMORANDUM

TO

SUBJECT

DATE

REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE

BUREAU OF INTERNAL REVENUE
Quezon City

All Revenue Officials, Employees and Others Concerned

Lockdown of BIR National Office

January 4,2022

Due to the rising cases of COVID-19 and its fast-spreading Omicron variant. the
BIR National Office will be locked-down from January 6 to 7,2022 to ease down the office
from infected employees.

During the lockdown period, massive disinfection will be conducted in the entire
NationalOffice premises to ensure the safety of allemployees and other stakeholders upon
resumption of office on January 10,2022.

Please be guided accordingly.
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CAESAR R. DULAY

Commissioner of Internal Revenue
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